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2000 Wyoming Boulevard SE -

Kirtland Air Force Base, NM 87117-5659

Dear Mr DeWitt:

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed your
October 6, 1994, letter concerning the agreements reached at our
August 25, 1994, meeting with your contractor, Brown & Root
Environmental,  where we discussed the Stage 2D-2 Work Plan. The
EPA concurs with the meeting notes you provided and the attached
schedule for the Stage 2D-2 investigation.

Please contact me at (214) 665-6650 if you have any
questions or need additional information.

Sincerely yours,

AR [ML/

Nancy R. Morlock
RCRA Permits Branch

Enelosure~ Now s
cc: Mr. Benito Garcia, Chief V/f

Hazardous and Radioactive Materials Bureau
New Mexico Environment Department
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